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ARL Assists Weymouth PD with Overcrowding Situation 
31 Dogs removed from residence 

 

This past week, the Animal Rescue League of Boston’s (ARL) Law Enforcement Department 
assisted Weymouth Police and Animal Control in rescuing more than two dozen dogs from an 
overcrowding situation at a private residence. 

Media Availability 
When: Tuesday, January 19, 2021, from 11 a.m. – 1 p.m. 
Where: ARL Boston Animal Care and Adoption Center, 10 Chandler St., Boston MA 
 
In all, 31 Chihuahua-type dogs were removed from the home during the operation that involved 
ARL Law Enforcement and Field Services, Weymouth Police and Animal Control, and Animal 
Control Officers from Scituate, Braintree, and Cohasset. ARL took in 21 of the dogs, while the 
remaining animals were transferred to another animal welfare organization on the South Shore. 

The animals were removed due to unsanitary conditions, which it typically a byproduct of 
overcrowding. 

One of the dogs needed emergency care and was immediately transferred from the residence to a 
nearby animal hospital.  

The remaining 20 dogs were brought to ARL’s Dedham Animal Care and Adoption Center and 
have received thorough veterinary exams. Several of the dogs were diagnosed with heart 
murmurs and dental disease, and the majority will be available for adoption later in the week. 
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ARL urges the public to reach out to their local animal control or ARL Law Enforcement (617-
426-9170 x110, or cruelty@arlboston.org) should they know of an overcrowding situation. 
Overcrowding can lead to serious health concerns not only for the animals, but for people living 
among the animals as well. Additionally, overcrowding often leads to under-socialized animals, 
creating ongoing behavioral issues, particularly for older animals.  

ARL Law Enforcement also wishes to thank and commend Weymouth Police and Animal 
Control for their steadfast commitment to the safety and wellbeing of these animals, and for 
allowing ARL to assist in this operation. 

For photos of the dogs involved in this case, click the Dropbox link below: 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/cn271tpkva0ebbt/AACYtA-ZZfbgm3PH65PjeNSna?dl=0 

ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 
The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high-quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2019, ARL served more than 20,000 
animals throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. The Animal Rescue League of Boston 
does not receive government grants or public funding (with the exception of limited COVID-19 relief funding) and 
relies on the generosity of our supporters to help animals in need. For more information please visit us online at; 
and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram.  
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